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SUBJECT: Support H.B.3183 to protect employees 

 

MESSAGE: Dear lawmakers, 

 

I urge your SUPPORT of House Bill 3183, which protects organizing rights for 

cannabis workers. Without clear federal protections, workers often face low wages, 

poor benefits, unprotected statuses as contract workers, to say nothing of the safety 

hazards! Protecting labor rights as we develop this industry is the best way to ensure 

that these jobs are good jobs. 

 

Capitalism is fundamentally built off of worker exploitation, unions are a hard fought 

tool to help lessen this. If you deny these or any other workers the right to unionize 

then you mother is a hoe. 

 

Thank you. 

 

---------------------- 

From: Seamus Wood 


